Executive Summaries 

with Recommendations

On Meeting Health Care Workforce Needs

and Promoting Diversity in the Health Professions
(as referenced in the Hearing Background Paper)

· “Missing Persons: Minorities in the Health Professions”
A Report of the Sullivan Commission on Diversity in the Healthcare Workforce, September 2004 
www.sullivancommission.org.

· “In the Nation’s Compelling Interest:  Ensuring Diversity in the Health-Care Workforce”
Institute of Medicine of the National Academies, September 2003 
The National Academies Press, Washington, D.C.

www.nap.edu
· “Special Report on Medical Student Diversity”
Prepared for

University of California President Richard C. Atkinson

by the Medical Student Diversity Task Force, November 2000

NOTE:  These reports could not be placed on our website, however you can access them by either their website or contacting them directly.
